
Cave  Rock  boat  launch  to
close for upgrades
Between July 11-31 the southern half of the Cave Rock parking
lot will be closed while improvements are made to the boat
launch.

Boats may be launched, but parking will be limited.

Improvements  include  sidewalks,  an  upgraded  restroom  and
enhancements to ease traffic congestion.

On Aug. 1, the entire Cave Rock facility will close for two
months to complete the project.

Alternative launch facilities are available at Lake Forest,
Obexers, and the Tahoe Keys Marina.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/07/cave-rock-boat-launch-to-close-for-upgrades/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/07/cave-rock-boat-launch-to-close-for-upgrades/

